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Have Ideas? Contact Our PTA!

PTA President: Jiliane Siracusa


Email: jsiracusa@centralislip.k12.ny.us 
PTA Vice President: Jennifer Austin

Email: jaustin@centralislip.k12.ny.us 

PTA Treasurer: Kaila Shann

Email: kshann@centralislip.k12.ny.us 

PTA SecretaryJocelyn Nunziante:

Email: jnunziante@centralislip.k12.ny.us 


FUNDRAISERS 


CALENDAR: FEBRUARY 2022 
 NURSE’S CORNER


SOCIAL WORKER CORNER


JANUARY STUDENT OF THE MONTH NOMINATIONS: Congratulations Everyone! 


Valentine’s Day Smencil Sale

February 7- 11


Panera Dinner Fundraiser

February 16 


“Fan Day Friday” Spirit Day 

Wear your favorite NFL Jersey or gear


Friday, February 11


Dinner at Panera Fundraising Event

Wednesday, February 16 


4:00 pm- 8:00 pm


PTA Student Award’s Night

Thursday, February 17


6:00 pm 


Winter Recess: School’s Closed

Monday, February 21- 25


Welcome Back!


I am looking forward to another happy, successful school year! I 
hope you all enjoyed your summer. My role as a school social 
worker is to assist students, parents and school staff in helping 

children reach their full potential. In school we work on 
developing academic, social, and emotional skills that serve as 
a foundation for the success of your child. If you need to contact 

me, please reach me at 631-348-5000 X 5415.


**October is National Bullying Prevention Month. 

Remember to be respectful and kind to everyone.


 

   Edgar Escobar, LMSW

   School Social Worker


 


Pre-K: Nancy Romero,

Kindergarten: Allison Chicas Polio, Medyna Guerrier 

1st Grade: Sariah Nosworthy 

2nd Grade: Angie Nunez Marroquin, Michael Nwuba 

3rd Grade: Evelyn Funes

4th Grade: Kayleen Osorto, Symon Chicas, Erick Reyes 

5th Grade: Ismelda Martinez, Isaac Vasquez Aguirre, Stanley Jean Paul, Sofia Raymundo, 

6th Grade:Isaac Paz, Keylin Caguanaa Larin, Melina Paul-Andrews, Luis Hernandez 

Principal: Carmen Vazquez  

Email: cvazquez@centralislip.k12.ny.us    

Assistant Principal: Nicole Lefferts 

Email: nlefferts@centralislip.k12.ny.us    

1. Sunday nights at 6:30pm, a Robo Call (see 
other side) is sent district-wide from the Athletic 
Department. If you are not receiving it, please 
make sure your phone number is updated with 
the Main Office.


2. Apply the 3Ws: Wear your mask, Watch your 
distance, and Wash your hands with soap and 
water for 20 seconds.


3. Please provide the Nurses with A-
physicals for students in 1st, 3rd, and 
5th grades, and B-any new onset of allergies or 
health conditions for your child(ren).


4. Sneakers are needed for physical education/
gym. For safety reasons, slippers are not for 
wearing in school.


5. Please make sure your child is dressed 
appropriately for the weather. Recess is outside 
unless inclement weather or temperature is less 
than 33 degrees.


6. Feel free to send your child to school with 
a water bottle to ensure proper hydration.


Please see back page. Thank you, be healthy.



This is a message from the athletic office. This is a reminder to 
keep your children home when they do not feel well. Some 
examples include a temperature over 100 degrees, cough, 

shortness of breath, fatigue, muscle aches, headache, new loss of 
taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, nausea or 
diarrhea. Also, please keep your child home if they have taken 

fever-reducing medicine within the last 24 hours. This list does not 
include all possible symptoms of feeling ill. Please call your 

medical provider for symptoms that are severe or concerning to 
you. Contact the school nurse with any questions. If your child 
feels ill during the school day and is in the isolation room, your 
child must be picked up by a parent. A student who becomes ill 

during the school day cannot take a bus home. Lastly, if your child 
is pending COVID results due to an illness they should remain 

home until they have received their results. Have a great evening.


 

Este es un mensaje de la oficina de deportes. Este es un 

recordatorio para que sus hijos se queden en casa cuando no se 
sientan bien. Algunos ejemplos incluyen una temperatura superior 

a 100 grados, tos, dificultad para respirar, fatiga, dolores 
musculares, dolor de cabeza, nueva pérdida del gusto u olfato, 

dolor de garganta, congestión o secreción nasal, náuseas o 
diarrea. Además, mantenga a su hijo en casa si ha tomado 

medicamentos para bajar la fiebre en las últimas 24 horas. Esta 
lista no incluye todos los posibles síntomas de malestar. Llame a 

su proveedor médico si tiene síntomas graves o que le preocupan. 
Comuníquese con la enfermera de la escuela si tiene alguna 

pregunta. Si su hijo se siente enfermo durante el día escolar y está 
en la sala de aislamiento, su hijo debe ser recogido por un padre. 

Un estudiante que se enferma durante el día escolar no puede 
tomar el autobús a casa. Por último, si su hijo está pendiente de 

los resultados de COVID debido a una enfermedad, debe 
permanecer en casa hasta que reciba los resultados. Que tengan 

una buena tarde.



